Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Everhart, Harley <heverhart@akaenergy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 10:53 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210_Part 2 of 2

Attachments: (004)_2RP-3210_NMOSE_Water Column.pdf; (005)_2RP-3210_Cardinal Labs

Analysis.pdf; (006)_2RP-3210_Final C141_Abo 16 Remediation_2.1.2016.pdf

Importance: High

Part 2 of 2
Remediation Summary and Site Closure” proposal for 2RP-3210

Harley

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 10:23 AM

To: Everhart, Harley <heverhart@akaenergy.com>

Subject: RE: Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210_Drop box

Our system blocks access to those sites and it takes an act of congress to get our IT people to allow access. If you have
the report in some other format (word, etc) that will work. | should be able to convert it to what | need.

From: Everhart, Harley [mailto:heverhart@akaenergy.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 10:04 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210_Drop box

Mike,

| sent a link to a drop box where | save the “Remediation Summary and Site Closure” proposal for 2RP-3210. Just click
on the link and it should allow you to download the complete file. Let me know if you have any trouble.

Harley

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 9:31 AM

To: Everhart, Harley <heverhart@akaenergy.com>

Subject: RE: Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210

Harley,
| just did a search of all email. | don’t have an electronic version of the closure report/Final C-141. — Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210



0O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720

From: Everhart, Harley [mailto:heverhart@akaenergy.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 8:29 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210

Mike,

| sent the Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210 in PDF format via email. From past experiences, please confirm you received
it; sometimes email security will kick it out as spam mail.

Harley

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 6:53 AM

To: Everhart, Harley <heverhart@akaenergy.com>

Subject: Abo 16" Inlet Pipeline 2RP-3210

Harley,

| received a hard copy of your “Remediation Summary and Site Closure” proposal for 2RP-3210. Could you please send
an electronic PDF version of that proposal?

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720



